May 16, 2017

MEMORANDUM

FOR

MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
This Department

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Manila

This refers to the memorandum dated 08 May 2017 of DPWH CAR Director NERIE D. BUENO,
endorsing the request of District Engineer WILBUR B. LIKIGAN, Mt. Province District Engineering
Office, for the modification of the hereunder stated project:

Project Description Physical Target / Cost
SRR as per GAA as modified per as modified
GAA/Original
UACS: 165003015100255 ;
MFO-1 National Road MFO-1 National Road
Network Services: Network Network Services: Network
Development - Improvement/ | Development - Improvement/ - 0.360 Lane-km
Widening of National Roads - | Widening of National Roads -
Secondary, Dantay-Sagada Secondary, Dantay-Sagada - -
Poblacion, | p(d - K03r9y5 +477 ~YKO3?95 2. Rd - Unit Cost: Unit Cost:
Sagada, | ggy K0393+910 - K0394+040,
. Mt. K0394+415 - K0394+555, - P3L9,375;(-001
rovince o K0394+760 - K0394+820, ane-km
(Road Widening) K0395+665 - K0395+700,
K0395+1870 - K0395+1922, Allocation: Estimated Cost:
K0395+2070 - K0395+2120,
PhP 14.175M PhP 14.175M
(Road Widening)

Justification:

e The original station limit of the proposed road widening was changed due to the opposition of the
Congregation of the Church of St. Mary the Virgin in Sagada, Mountain Province (letter dated January 12,
2017 is attached for reference) despite request of this office to the congregation to reconsider the proposal
(letter dated January 17, 2017 is attached), hence the new station limit at K0393+910 - K0394+040,
K0394+415 - K0394+555, K0394+760 - K0394+820, K0395+665 - K0395+700, K0395+1870 - K0395+1922,
K0395+2070 - K0395+2120.

» The project include construction of concrete barriers at the critical portions along these proposed new
sections, construction of drainage which will prevent the area from flooding especially during heavy rain, and
construction of retaining structures to meet the standard pavement width of 3.05 - 3.35 meters.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order; hence,
approval hereof is recommended.

MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
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NOTE: Copies of the approved project modification requests are forwarded to the Office of Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral, PhD, CESO 1.

Department of Public Works and Highways
Office of the Secretary
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